
Awareness Pin 

Beginner Beading Workshop 

Saturday, May 4 10am-4:30pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The beginner beading workshop will start with a review of  the tools 

needed to start a beading project. (Bead kit) 

Next, a demonstration of  beading around a cabochon using the ‘one 

needle flat stitch’ method. 

When two or three rows have been completed around the cabochon, a 

backing with a pin will be added. This requires drying time, after which 

edging can be added to complete the awareness pin. 

This workshop will take approximately 6 hours.  

Cost: $40. Call the office 905-623-7361, limited spaces available. 

 

Janet Dugan from Changing Sky Designs will guide us.  


